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THORNBURY BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT AREA  
NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

The Thornbury Business Improvement Area (“BIA”) will hold the Annual General Meeting 
on Wednesday, April 21, 2021 commencing at 8:00 a.m. Please note that the meeting 
will be held electronically because of the current declaration of emergency.   

The Thornbury BIA requests that members submit written comments regarding the 
Proposed 2021 Thornbury Business Improvement Area Budget by April 16, 2021 at 
noon for inclusion on the meeting agenda.  Comments received after 12 noon on April 
16, 2021 and up to 12 noon on Tuesday, April 20, 2021 will be read at the meeting.  

Written comments should be addressed to the Chair, George Matamoros, and may be 
emailed to info@thornbury.ca, or mailed c/o PO Box 662, Thornbury, ON N0H 2P0. 

Notice is hereby given that the Thornbury BIA will present its 2021 Proposed 
Budget to Council of The Corporation of the Town of The Blue Mountains on May 
3, 2021 for consideration and adoption by Council.   

Copies of the BIA 2021 Proposed Budget and BIA Audited 2020 Financial Statements are 
available through the Town’s website, www.thebluemountains.ca. 

Dated April 8, 2021 

 

Thornbury Business Improvement Area 
 
Board of Directors Names and email address: 

George Matamoros, Chair george@thediamondstudio.ca 
Tony Poole, Vice-chair tony-poole@rogers.com 
Renee Desrochers reneedesrochers@hotmail.com 
Melanie Johns melanie4b@hotmail.com 
Nicole Craig  contactcherchezlafemme@gmail.com 
Stephanie Hensel stephanie@theparloubystephanie.com 
Rob Potter, Council Representative rpotter@thebluemountains.ca 
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